
Thankfulness – Even in challenging times, we have much 
to be thankful for! I’m so thankful for all the support you 
have shown while trying to navigate all these new 
procedures for Covid!

Thank you for your support through 

all the Covid changes!

Your child’s desk is sanitized before 
and after both snack and lunch 
times.

Students are in mini cohorts inside 
the classroom for centres and group 
work to lessen exposure. 

Please remember to dress for the 
cold weather! We play outside at 

least twice a day!

Please remember we are a nut free 
school.

At Fort McMurray Christian School 
we do not dress up or celebrate 
Halloween at all.

Language Arts
- Vowels 
- Spelling begins this month after Thanksgiving!. 

- Working on writing sentences 

Math
- Finishing Sorting and Patterns
- Starting Numbers 0-100

Bible
- Creation Enjoying! 
Everything in the world is yours – you created it all. ~ Psalm 89:11

A Note from Mrs. O’Keefe. 

Covid Update Reminders

Learning Focus
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